I would like to express my dismay at the comments made by some on the panel that there is not "political will" to replace the income tax.  I think there is political will and broad support for a national retail sales tax as a replacement for the income tax.

Sincerely,

Benjamin R. Cashner

212 N. Arminda Ave.

Monticello IA 52310

